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MEMORANDUM 
  

 
 
Date:  April 20, 2015 
 
To:  Mayor Balducci and City Councilmembers 
 
From:  Charmaine Arredondo, Deputy City Clerk 
 
Subject: Council Liaison Recommendations for 2015 Reappointments to Bellevue’s 

Boards and Commissions 
 
As first step of the process to appoint Board and Commission members to fill expiring 
terms, staff has solicited interest in reapplying for second terms from eligible members. 
 
The following recommendations for reappointment to Bellevue’s Environmental Services 
Commission and Parks Board are being submitted by Councilmembers Robertson and 
Robinson for your consideration and approval at tonight’s meeting.  
 
 

Board/Commission Liaison Recommendation 

 
Parks Board 
 
 
Environmental Services  
Commission 
 

 
Councilmember Robinson 
 
 
Councilmember Robertson 
 
 

 
Dallas Evans 
 
 
Anne Howe 
Calvin Wang 
Aaron Morin 
 

 
All of the above reappointments are for a second term, expiring on May 31, 2019. 
 
You may approve the appointments either by a comprehensive motion or individual 
actions. 


